2011 Fundraising Program

BSA Troop #381
Scouts and Parents:

Our Troop is trying to find a good fit for fundraising that offers the boys opportunities to participate in supporting their Troop while not being asked to be full-time salesmen.  Fundraisers we have been working year after year include:
· Each fall we participate in Council’s Popcorn Sale.
· Elder-Beerman offers two Community Day Events, one in November and another in February.  During the months preceeding the Community Day, our boys can schedule times to offer coupon booklets to customers in exchange for donations to our Troop.

· On Memorial Day, our Troop adults staff a hot dog concession stand at Epley Park in Hartland, proceeds from which enhance the program we can offer for our Scouts.

In addition, we are trying out a variety of sales (wreaths, sub sandwiches, spring flowers) to see what the boys want to support.  We are also looking into some one-day efforts, such as Spaghetti Dinners, sports venue clean-ups, sports arena concessions and parking at the Howell Balloonfest.
We welcome other fundraising ideas as well.  A couple of years ago, we had a car wash and a Doodle’s Ice Cream night.  If you are interested in organizing and carrying out an additional fundraiser, please contact Tommy Kesterson, our Fundraising Chairman, to discuss the viability of your idea.
If you have any other ideas that the Troop can use to increase revenue, please contact John Parzuchowski, Troop #381 Committee Chair.

Thank you,

Your Troop Committee

Contact info for Tommy Kesterson:


Contact info for John Parzuchowski:
Cell:  (810) 333-9323




Cell: (810) 623-0003
tommykesterson@comcast.net


johnparzuchowski@gmail.com
